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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6 billion over 
the next four years to deliver more than 170 new 
and upgraded schools to support communities 
across NSW. In addition, a record $847 million is 
being spent on school maintenance over four 
years. This is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of NSW.

Kent Road Public School upgrade
A project is underway to upgrade Kent Road 
Public School.

The project will enable the school to 
accommodate more than 900 students in 
permanent facilities by providing:

y 34 permanent, future-focused teaching spaces
y new administration and staff facilities
y a new canteen
y an extension of the existing hall to increase

capacity
y a new library where the existing administration

block is currently located
y more functional, increased open outdoor play

space.

Progress summary
Construction of the temporary school has 
commenced and is scheduled for completion in 
early 2019. The construction contract for the 
main school upgrade will be awarded in early 
2019.  

Summer school holiday works
Over the summer holidays, the temporary school 
and associated support facilities will be installed. 
Concrete walking paths will be constructed and 
existing school furniture will be relocated to the 
temporary school. 

There will be no demolition work taking place 
over the summer holidays.

Construction work will take place Monday to 
Friday, 7am to 5pm and Saturdays, 8am to 1pm. 
No work will take place on Sundays or Public 
Holidays.

We are here to make sure that work is 
completed safely and efficiently and we will 
minimise impacts on the community at every 
opportunity.

In Term 1, 2019, access to the temporary school 
will continue to be from Kent Road and the 
existing kiss and drop area will not change.

Keeping you updated
School Infrastructure NSW will continue to work 
closely with the school community sharing 
regular updates as the project progresses.

For more information contact:
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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